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NEW

 Sergeant's (R)

 Flea & Tick 
Spray for Dogs

with coat conditioner

Non-Gas Aerosol

 GUARANTEE: Propoxur 0.25%

 DOMESTIC

 REG. No. 22331 P.C.P. ACT

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

 207 mL

 SERGEANT'S OF CANADA, Cambridge, Ontario N1T 1J4

Sergeant's (R)

 Flea & Tick 
Spray for Dogs

with coat conditioner

New, revolutionary ATMOS Non-Gas Aerosol delivers a quiet, even
spray from any angle without using CFC propellants.  Your pet
will be less frightened by the absence of noise of the "cold
feel" characteristic of ordinary aerosols.  Specially formulated
to kill dog and cat fleas and American Brown and dog ticks for 2
weeks.  Kills deer ticks which may carry the organism which
causes Lyme Disease.  Contains special conditioning agents that
actually return your pet's coat to it's shiny, natural lustre.

 DIRECTIONS: Hold container 25-30 cm from pet and spray entire
body beginning at tail and working towards the head.  Do not
spray face, eyes or genitals.  As you spray, fluff the hair so
that spray will penetrate to the skin until the hair is wet.
Spray ticks directly.  Spray pet's bed and living quarters, if
needed.  Do not use on nursing puppies under 8 weeks of age, or



on nursing or pregnant females, sick animals or on animals under
drug or pesticide treatment.  Repeat as necessary.  Do not spray
more than once a week.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate container.  Do not place
in hot water or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat
or store at temperatures over 50 deg Celsius.  Do not spray in
eyes, or face, or on genitals.  Discontinue use if dermal or
nasal irritation develops.  Do not use near birds, fish, food or
foodstuffs.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  Avoid skin contact, wear
rubber gloves, wash hands after use.

FIRST AID: If sprayed in your eyes, flush with clean water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.  If on skin, wash
thoroughly with soap and water.  TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:
contains a cholinesterase inhibitor: atropine sulphate is
antidotal.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty press valve to release
pressure, dispose in household garbage.  Do not reuse container. 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service. 
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